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Progress on Installation of More Street Lights 
 
Staff will be submitting the District’s request to Sempra Utilities on Monday, April 27 to 
make the proposed changes to the street light system. 
 
Sempra will accept a set of marked up parcel map pages showing the location of every 
power pole and street light by address and power pole number along with a cover letter 
officially requesting the proposed changes.  Sempra will then evaluate a fixed cost that 
we will have to approve prior to scheduling.  Once approved, a schedule is set and staff 
understands the actual work could come in late June or early July. 
 
In an effort to balance the illumination, the proposed layout of street lights will provide a 
light fixture no further apart than 240 feet.  Street lights specs for local streets call for a 
light every 300 feet so our proposed layout (which is dictated by the existing power pole 
layout) will be a bit tighter and is expected to fill in the currently existing dark areas. 


